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WEEK OF OCTOBER 15th

HESHVAN 10

Rabbi Lookstein
will speak on

"THE PULPIT and POLITICS"
How active should the Clergy be in Politics

this Saturday morning at 10:45



SYNAGOGUE OFFICIALS

RABBI

Joseph H. Lookstein

CANTOR

Robert R. Fingeroth

SEXTON

Joseph E. Adler

Schedule of Services r

Friday ^
Lighting of Candles.... 5:00 P.M.
Mincha Service 5:00P.M.

i/^
Saturday
Morning Services .....9:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion
Lech Lecha (Genesis 12-18)

Haftorah, Isaiah XI. 27-31. XLL. 1-16
Mincha Services 5:00 P.M. —

Discourse in Yiddish follows Mincha

Daily Services
Morning 7:15 A.M.
Evening 5:00 P.M. r-

Outsiders-Looking-In
It has often been urged that religion

imposes a burden on its adherents.
Religion has been described variously
as a hardship, a difficulty, an almost
utter impossibility,—particularly for the
American scene and in our modern
progressive civilization.
This is definitely the view only of

those who are l,outsiders-looking-in".
To those who observe, to those who
are affiliated with orthodox institutions,
and who breathe its atmosphere, to
those who actively participate in the
incidents of our Jewish faith, there
comes a joy that is uplifting, an in¬
spiration that exalts and permeates
our little worlds with ideas that have
meaning and a message which trans¬
lates our loves into something more
beautiful, more thoughtful, and more
beneficial to humanity.

MRS. DAVID S. ANDRON,
Executive Director.

v :

Yahrzeits of the Week
LEON KAMAIKY
SAMUEL LEVY

TZIREL Z. FISCHEL
ETTEL SILBERSHUTZ

Unveiling
The unveiling of the stone in memory

of the late George M. Hyman, sched¬
uled to be held in Union Fields
Cemetery, October 10th, has been post¬
poned until this Sunday, October 17th,
at 3 P.M.

The Talmud Class
In line with the old tradition of the

Beth Hamedrash, Congregation Kehil-
ath leshurun has once again inaugur¬
ated its weekly "Chevra Shas". This
group, under the personal leadership
of our own Rabbi Joseph Lookstein,
met for its first session on Monday
evening, October 11th. We urge all
our members and friends who are in¬
terested in the study of Talmud
"lishmoh" to gather regularly at our
Monday evening class at 8:30, to help
make our House of Worship a House
of Study too, and give the Congrega¬
tion a bit of the age-old "Yavnah"
tradition.

REMEMBER TO SAVE ALL RUMMAGE FOR THE SISTERHOOD SALE.
ALL HOUSEHOLD EQUIPMENT, CLOTHING. TOYS, BOOKS, etc., etc.
EVERYTHING CAN BE SOLDI SAVE YOUR RUMMAGE FOR USI



THE DINNER-DANCE
Do you know the new telephone number of the Synagogue? It isATwater 9-5760. We suggest that you sit down now at your telephone table,and call Mrs. Andron to tell her to reserve a table for you and your friends,at the "outstanding event of the season" .

. . the Kehilath Jeshurun Dinner-Dance, scheduled for December 12th in the Rainbow Room, Rockefeller Center.

Sisterhood Holds First Meeting
The first membership meeting of the

Sisterhood was held in the Social
Hall, Monday afternoon, October 11th.
The following calendar of interesting
events was presented and enthusias¬
tically received.

Oct. 25th—Harvest Luncheon in the
Social Hall of the Synagogue. Moving
pictures depicting Jewish life, taken
in our own Synagogue, will be shown.
Raffle of a lovely silver pin, made and
donated by Mrs. Fanny Reif will be
held.

Nov. 8th—Social meeting and Tea,
at the home of Mrs. Jacob H. Alpert.
Nov. 22nd—Meeting in Social Hall.

Program of entertainment.

Dec. 6th—Rally and Tea at the home
of Mrs. William Goodman.

Rabbi Lookstein delivered an ad¬
dress. His message was replete with
inspiration, and his subject was the
Ramaz Academy—its importance and
contribution to our lives as well as to
those of our children. Dr. Annette
Rubenstein reviewed Kronin's newest
book, "Citadel", and Maxwell Ander¬
son's play, "The Star Wagon". The
afternoon was most enjoyable. Sister¬
hood members who weren't present
are cordially urged to come to the
next get-together, the Harvest Lunch¬
eon on October 25th.

A New Member
We are happy indeed to cordially

welcome Dr. A. D. Kaplan of 145 East
92nd Street, as a new member in our
Kehilath Jeshurun Family. We know
that his affiliation with the Congrega¬
tion will add considerably to the wel¬
fare of our organization, and contribute
a great measure of happiness and
inspiration to him and his family.
General Membership Meeting
Next Wednesday evening, October

20th, the first general membership
meeting of the season will be held in
the Social Hall of the Synagogue. On
the agenda will be: the semi-annual
financial report, the Dinner-Dance, a
report of the Ramaz Academy, the
appointment of the Ramaz Academy
Advisory Committee.
Members are requested to show their

sincerity and closeness with the Syna¬
gogue by attending this important
meeting, which will begin promptly
at 8:30.

A Call for Assistance
and Cooperation

A business men's Refugee Committee
has been organized to assist Shomre
Hadath in carrying on its work of
helping the Sabbath observing
refugees to find positions and to adjust
themselves in the Orthodox Jewish
Community. These refugees continue
to come over in large numbers, and
those who want to observe the Sab¬
bath meet with great difficulty. A
telephone call or letter to the employ¬
ment secretary, Miss Nell Ziff, 120 Wall
Street, (WHitehall 4-6546), will be
given immediate attention.



929 MADISON AVENUE - Corner 74th Street - NEW YORK

The PATRICIAN —CATERERS of DISTINCTION
MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. I. ROSOFF

,

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels,
synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

Koshruth under supervision of Rabbi Max Schay of the Hungarian
Beth Hamedresh Hagodol.

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL

BUtterfield 8-9774
CLOSED SATURDAYS—OPEN SUNDAYS

151 WEST 51 St STREET NEW YORK CITY

Under the personal supervision of
CHAS. ROSENTHAL

To provide a service of

beauty and dignity . . . .

To do so at low cost . .

76th Street and Amsterdam Avenue

BRANCHES:

FAr Rockaway 7-7100
NEw Rochelle 1286

ENdicott 2-6600


